We would like to express our deep appreciation to all who made our 40th wedding anniversary such a memorable occasion. We realize there was much work involved by our children, in planning this event and we thoroughly enjoyed every bit of it! Special thanks to those who met the plane and bus and opened their homes to house some of the guests and to the ladies from the Hope Circle who served served at the tea in the afternoonand for all the good wishes and tokens of love received. May God bless each one of you. - Peder and Ruth Tastad.